
April 28, 2020 

Dear DPOS School, 

Please be aware that new higher education guidance regarding in-person instruction has been 

posted (also attached to this email) here along with an Intent to Provide In-Person 

Instruction form. Please follow instructions on the website to submit the Intent to Provide In-

Person Instruction. Also for your edification is a release from the Governor’s Office below issued 

on April 26, 2020. Additionally, the Governor’s Office will be hosting a webinar tomorrow at 

10:00am MT for higher education stakeholders. A second email will be sent shortly to provide 

you with login information for the stakeholder webinar. 

 

 

 

https://highered.colorado.gov/staying-informed-about-coronavirus-disease-covid-19

